## Feedback on Health & Well-being strategic partnership group from Greenwich Third Sector Representative

Date of Meeting ..13<sup>th</sup> January 2011

Name of representative..Pauline O'Hare.....

Email Contact if you have any queries.....pauline.ohare@gavs.biz

Three key issues discussed/agreed at the meeting and their impact on the Third Sector (if any)

- Public Health White Paper & changes surrounding NHS currently the NHS is going through a 2 year transitional period; (creation of 'Public Health England', health funding going to local authorities, etc) the restructuring could mean opportunities for the third sector
- 6 PCTs including Greenwich are being merged into one organisation 1st April
  this year. In their place more streamlined 6 borough support units- whose role
  amongst others is to set up GP consortiums
- JSNA -Joint Strategic Needs Assessment (A borough health needs assessment
  which informs the Greenwich H&WB Strategy) remains a high priority for this
  sub-board. Priorities are care groups and geographical focus. A refresh will
  take place in June 2011. Not sure if those refreshing are engaging with carers
  orgs?

Comment [poh1]: If not- perhaps worth doing

Any Personal comments you had about the meeting

Lot of information to take in about change and policy

Any ideas/Views you want from the sector about this or future meetings

 How could the third sector effectively engage with the Greenwich Borough Support Unit through the two year transitional process?